Please return this form ASAP

In December 2021 the EPA mandated that all water systems create a Lead Service Line

inventory. This will be a long process and Hardinsburg Municipal Utility will need its customer’s
assistance with this effort. We will be required to not only identify the Districts service line, from the
main line to the meter, but also the customer’s service line, from the meter to the home.

In order for us to create an accurate inventory, we need you to answer a few questions about

your home and plumbing. Please either answer the questions on this survey and mail back to us or go to
our website and fill out the form there. Hardinsburg Municipal Utility greatly appreciates your assistance
with this effort. It is very important to us that we continue to stay in compliance with current

regulations.
1. Customer Name:
2. Service Address:
3. Phone Number: , primary , secondary
4. Email Address:
5. Are you the owner of the property:
6. What type of home is your water service connected to? (Please circle one)
A. Single Family Home
B. Multifamily/Apartment Complex/Duplex
C. Farm
D. Commercial
7. How many homes are connected to your water service:
8. What type of material does your plumbing consist of: (Please circle all that apply)
A. Plastic (PVC, PEX, HDPE, CTS)
B. Copper
C. Lead
D. Castlron
E. Unknown
F. Other (Please explain)
9. In what year was your plumbing installed, if known:




